
Setting standards of excellence in public service 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

Wednesday, June 17, 2020- 5 p.m. 
Regular Board Meeting 

7811 University Avenue, La Mesa, CA 91942-0427 

The June 17, 2020 regular board meeting of the Helix Water District Board of Directors has been 
cancelled to conduct a special board meeting at 4 p.m. The special meeting shall only be 
available to the public via teleconference due to the COVID-19 Pandemic and Governor 
Newsom's Executive Order N-33-20. 

Executed at La Mesa, California, on June 12, 2020. 

Sandra L. Janzen, Secretar 


